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Organization Objectives

• To unite all Catholic Women 

Organizations of this 

Archdiocese in purpose, 

direction, and action in religious, 

educational, social, and economic 

fields. 

• To stimulate these organizations 

to greater efficiency and 

usefulness in meeting the needs 

of the times. 

• To give full support to the 

statements and programs of the 

United States Bishops 

Conference and to render them 

assistance in these efforts. 

NCCW Mission Statement

The National Council of Catholic 

Women acts through its affiliated 

organizations to support, empower, 

and educate all Catholic Women in 

spirituality, leadership, and service. 

NCCW programs respond with 

Gospel values to the needs of the 

Church and society in the modern 

world.

http://www.maccw.org
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A message from

MACCW President Report 
November 10, 2024

Dear Reverend Father and Sisters in Christ: 

The last few months have been remarkably busy. Representing 

MACCW makes me realize how much I love the Council.

During June 13 & 14, I attended the FCCW Board meeting in 

Orlando. I was introduced as the new MACCW President. That 

was a very productive session, I not only learned about what the 

other Deanery were doing but also, Dorothy Harper, Palm Beach’s 

DCCW President approached me, and asked me to participate as 

one of the speakers for their 2025 convention.

On June 17, I attended an Amendment 4 committee meeting, 

invited by Katie Blanco, President ADOM Development 

Corporation. The following individuals also attended the meeting: 

Stephen Colella, Juan Di Prado, Jim Rigg, Angela Curatalo, 

Michelle Jurado, Fr. Agustin Estrada, Lorenzo Rodriguez, Sister 

Elizabeth Worley, and Archbishop Wenski. The meeting was very 

productive regarding the strategies that the Archdiocese is 

implementing to help defeat Amendment 4.

On June 18, Father Greer and I had a private meeting with 

Archbishop Wenski, where we talked about the future of MACCW 

and the need to recruit more member. I requested to have a letter 

signed by him talking about the great service that the Council 

provides to our churches, and I am happy to report that he said 

yes! We have the letter,  and it has been sent to the Archdiocese 

priests.

On July 7th, I reported to FCCW Legislative Advocacy Chair 

Maria Knoll about MACCW Pro-Life Activities. 

The President



MACCW President Report 

November 10, 2024

Cont’d

On July 25th, I attended the Grassroots Bi-Weekly call (Sara Johnson-main speaker). 

On August 13th, I arrived in Oklahoma City for the NCCW Convention. I had such a wonderful time. The 

speakers were amazing. The LTD team gave an outstanding presentation. I met a group of wonderful 

ladies creating such a spiritual bond that lasted throughout the whole event. The Liturgies were very 

uplifting. The President and President elect were impressive, and they made sure that every detail was 

perfect. The music was nice, dear Father Miguel sand beautifully, the food was excellent, they had young 

girls (teens) attending, and all these together melted my heart seeing the young generation attending. 

On August 25th, after a pause because of COVID, we had our beautiful Layette Mass (former Haitian 

Mass). I want to give a big thank you to Our Lady of Lourdes team ad their president Ceci Cantu, for all 

the long hours planning and making sure that we had everything under control. I also want to thank our 

Coordinator, Elizabeth Samuels, who always made sure of all the logistics and details. It was such a 

lovely time, meeting the 3 ladies that we showered knowing the hardship they had and the desire to keep 

their pregnancy amid the health issues (eclampsia, car accident, etc.). I am pleased to report all three 

babies were born, and the moms and babies are healthy. They shared pictures with me asking me to tell all 

of you that they are forever grateful for all the gifts. I have wonderful news, one of the mothers reached 

out to me asking for help because she wants to baptize her son. This is an amazing way to evangelize. For 

the first time, we can follow up with the ladies we help. God placed these ladies in our hands, and we are 

now able to continue our mission of Catholic ladies. 

On August 29th, I had a meeting with my pastor Father Arias. I talked about Amendment 4 and told him 

about what the CCW was doing. He liked the idea and now we have on our parish website videos, Say No 

to 4 explanation and we are playing the video after Mass twice a month. I told Father about voter 

registration, and he gave me the go ahead to do it. I contacted the election department about doing an 

Outreach Voter Registration in our parish, which will take place on Friday, September 27 and Saturday, 

September 28th. The Voter Outreach was from 4:30 to 8:00pm.

On September 9th, I attended the Statewide Vote No on 4, via Zoom, with Sara Johnson as the speaker. 

There were so many people trying to attend that they created a second Zoom to accommodate the ones 

that could not log in because the meeting was at capacity.

October 16th, I submitted a report to Maria Knoll for the State Pro Life Coordinating Committee about all 

the wonderful job that our Districts have been doing.

October 24th to October 27th I attended FCCW Conference in Tampa. Despite the challenges posed by two 

hurricanes the conference was an inspiring experience. The speakers were phenomenal, each sharing 

profound insight, covering a range of topics leaving the audience both encouraged and challenged to grow 

spiritually. 

Fabiola Sanchez-De Armas

MACCW President















MACCW Restoration Project

We want to 

go from this:

MACCW has a rich history that 
is at the brink of being lost…

For decades, women from all 
walks of life, have helped 
MACCW grow and help so 
many in our community and 
outside of it…

All this we have, recorded in 
photos and letters, that now 
lay in storage boxes, wasting 
away.

We want to bring this richness 
back to the spotlight and will 
be spearheading a project to 
digitize these forgotten gems, 
to be displayed in our website, 
for all to enjoy and reminisce, 
for generations to come.

To this:

To be part of this wonderful work, please contact Mayte Cantillo, at: 
cantillo.mayte@gmail.com or (305)342-2770

Thank you for helping us make YOUR MACCW unforgettable!

We are looking for affiliations that will help us get 
this project off the ground… we already have our 
first photo album in the works at St. Thomas!
Won’t you join them and help YOUR Archdiocese 
retain these memories and be proud of the heritage 
our earlier sisters have left for us?

mailto:cantillo.mayte@gmail.com
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